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Board Awards Contract for Palms Lift Station Rehabilitation Project Engineering Services 

 
At its February 8th Regular Meeting the District’s Board of Directors awarded a contract for engineering services for the 

Palms Lift Station Rehabilitation Project to Cannon Corporation in the amount of $83,496.   

The District operates and maintains the Nipomo Palms Lift Station located off Beverly Drive in Nipomo. This lift station 

provides sewer service to mainly single and multi-family residential homes. The existing lift station is over 30 years old and 

is the most active in the District’s system.  

Cannon provided a preliminary engineering evaluation of the lift station in March 2016 and identified numerous 

operational issues. Constructing a new lift station was recommended as the best long-term option.  Cannon will develop the 

plans and specifications for the replacement lift station. 

The Project is scheduled to go to bid later this summer. 

Next Scheduled Board Meeting: Wednesday, February 22nd, 9AM, District Jon S. Seitz Board Room, 148 South Wilson, 

Nipomo. 

For more information please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133, info@ncsd.ca.gov or visit 
www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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